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Friday, 28 February 2025: First Sentier Investors (“FSI”) has commenced a review of the First Sentier 
Responsible Listed Infrastructure funds which are available through both our Irish and UK UCITS fund 
ranges.      
  
FSI is committed to offering high quality investment products to meet the needs and expectations of our 
investors. The business has an ongoing commitment to ensure that funds remain relevant, competitive 
and deliver high-quality long-term investment performance.   

 

 
FSI will write to fund investors to inform them of the outcome of the review as soon as it is completed, 
which is expected to be in the coming weeks. In the interim, each fund will continue to be actively 
managed in accordance with its stated investment objective and policy and remains open for the 
subscription and redemption of shares.  
 

 

Yours faithfully  
 

 
Harry Moore  
Chief Commercial Officer 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
  

 


